

this job has taught me responsibility and money management.

What are your hobbies? In my spare time I like to ride horses at Fox Hunter

Equestrian Centre on Stouffville Rd. When I am not riding or working I like to spend

time exploring my creative side with my card business that I started last year. I make

To find-out how YOU can become a carrier, call 905-294-8244

SPORTS: Award remembers dad/husband/coach



Dave Witherspoon, the inaugural winner of the Steve Wright Memorial Award, gets a hug from Mr. Wright's son Tyler as his widow, Andrea Wright, looks on during the Whitchurch-Stouffville Minor Hockey Association's annual meeting at Nineteen on the Park last week. Mr. Wright, a coach in the association, died last year. Mr. Witherspoon coached the atom AE Clippers.

Thank You

The Organizing Committee of the OHF Midget A Provincial Hockey Championship Tournament would like to take this opportunity to thank the numerous volunteers, town's staff and local businesses for their support. But special mention goes out to the following individuals:

- · Mayor Wayne Emmerson, Janet Ruhl at the Town of Stouffville and particularly the efforts of the arena staff under the guidance of Bob Heickert.
- The many student volunteers from Stouffville Senior Secondary School including the amazing choir you ensured that all tasks were completed cheerfully and on time.
- · Charlege Mason and Jim Mason who once again volunteered to help whenever and wherever asked.
- · Lorne LeGrow who spent hundreds of hours toiling over multiple revisions of our tournament program you made it look fantastic Lorne!
- To the many local businesses who took out ad space in that program you are always so generous. None more so than our Bronze, Silver, Gold and Platinum sponsors whose logos appear below.
- To Susan Acton, Paul Lamoureux, Dave Clifford and especially Wayne Sorichetti: as lead sponsors and our special volunteer, you guys were with us from the beginning and gave us the confidence to carry this task through. Thank You!
- · And especially to the members of the Organizing Committee: without your boundless energy, good humour and hard work for the last six months, none of this would have happened. Don Easter, Heather Crago, Deanna Hasler, Mike Humphries, Ron Bremner, Suzanne Cadaret, Sharon Taylor and Nancy Brown - you are the Ambassadors of Stouffville!!

Sincerely and with thanks, Mark Mc Mahon Tournament Chairperson

and sell greeting cards.























